
 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

Site Walk Minutes 

Monday, November 1, 2021 

Starting at Louise Berry Drive 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

The Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission held a site walk for the purpose of viewing the 

following proposal: 

 

SP 21-002: Special Permit Application for Multi-Family Development (51 Condominium units) on 

south side of Louise Berry Drive (Assessor’s Map 33, Lot 19), 13.5 acres, R-30 Zone, Applicant: 

Shane Pollack.  

 

Attendance 

Commissioners: Carlene Kelleher, Austin Tanner, Allen Fitzgerald 

Staff: Jana Roberson 

For the Applicant: Norm Thibault 

Others: Bill Purcell, Curt Hostman, Sondra Stone, Unknown Male 

 

Individuals met at Louise Berry Drive at 5:00 p.m. and walked the site. They viewed proximity to 

nearby houses and the Town trail system. The site walk commenced at approximately 6:00 p.m. 

 


